About Your newsletter

This is the first issue of *Update*, a newsletter designed to keep you informed of current happenings at St. Jerome's.

Update will be published quarterly and mailed free of charge to all alumni, students, faculty and friends of the College for whom we have reliable addresses. Please help us keep our mailing lists accurate by sending in address changes immediately.

We'd also appreciate your comments on the publication, and any suggestions for future issues. Send all correspondence to Ken Lavigne, Registrar; University of St. Jerome's College; Waterloo, Ontario N2L 3G3.

Where did You go from Here?

by Ken Lavigne

On recruiting visits to Ontario high schools in the fall, I prefer to answer career-related questions with concrete examples. But — I need to add to my collection of career stories. I am sure

many of you who have benefited from a liberal arts education at St. Jerome's or elsewhere have interesting stories to tell. A brief note telling me about the jobs you have held since graduation would be very welcome. With your personal input, I can present more effectively the value of a liberal arts education to potential St. Jerome's students.

Help us find some of Your Friends

There are many graduates we cannot find who might want to join us in June. Below is a partial list of those for whom we have no reliable addresses; the rest of the list will be published in the next issue of *Update*.

Please help us locate these graduates. If you know where they are, drop a note to Ken Lavigne, Registrar.

Albert, J.T.K. Allen, J.D. Allensen, E.U.A. Alles, G.B. Alles, L.C. Angus, R.M. Annable, B.W. Anstett, L.C.J. Appleby, W.R.J. Ariss, P.M. Ashley, K.E. Astolfo, M.R. Austin, R.D. Baccarani, Z.M. Bak, M.A. Balm, G.N. Bamberger, D.J.

Bamberger, R.J.J. Barazzuol, L.J. Barnden, S.G.G. Barrett, P.J. Bart, R.J. Barth, J.G. Batte, R.A. Baumtrog, C.D. Beatty, S.C. Beaupre, M.A. Beaupre, P.C.M. Beecroft, J.M. Beehler, J.W. Belair, D.J. Belanger, A.P. Belec, M.C. Bell, R.M.



Charity Run Students from St. Jerome's held their fifth annual 1600 km Charity Run last fall, donating all proceeds to the March of Dimes. Shown here beginning the run on October 31 are, left to right, Barb O'Connor from Notre Dame College, John Loreto and Doug Letson from St. Jerome's, and Kitchener alderwoman Judy Balmer.

University of St. Jerome's College Waterloo, Ontario N2L 3G3

